
Feb 24, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
I want our representatives to not be beholden to any special interests. 
Isn't that the way it is supposed to be even though that is not the case at all now especially on the 
national level. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Julie Lawyer 
18938 S Lyons Rd 
Oregon City, OR 97045-8609 
 
 
 


